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Save the Date! 

DACA’s 49th Annual Meeting 

Thursday, June 6, 2024, 7:30 pm 

Davidsonville Family Recreation Center 

Scouts Building 

3789 Queen Anne Bridge Road 

he board of directors will hold DACA’s annual 

membership meeting and election at the David-

sonville Family Recreation Center (DFRC). 
This is DACA’s 50th year since being founded in 

November 1974, but it will be our 49th annual meeting 

as there was no meeting in 2020 due to the COVID-19 

pandemic. That year we held our elections by email and 

mail-in ballots. 

Come meet your neighbors and your elected re-

presentatives in local government and learn what is 

happening in your community. Invited guests include 

State Senator Dawn Gile, State Delegate Stuart 

Schmidt, County Executive Steuart Pittman, County 

Councilwoman Shannon Leadbetter, and Community 

Engagement Officer Courtney Buiniskis. 

DACA members whose dues are current are eligible 

to vote and to run for a position in the election of 

officers and board of directors. 

Become a member of DACA: Pay dues of $20 per person 

and your voice will be amplified by this respected civic 

association in meetings and discussions with representatives 

of our county and state government. DACA exists to assist by 

speaking with you and for you. Let your voice be heard! 

Election of Officers and Board of Directors 

Three current officers have agreed to serve another 

one-year term, if reelected by DACA’s members: 

President: Bruce Stein 

Vice President: H. Edward Woods 

Treasurer: Brian Stanton 

~ The office of Secretary is open ~ 

Last year we celebrated Gail’s extraordinary service 

as Editor of The Villager, and this year her retirement 

will be complete when she steps down as corre-

sponding secretary. 

Board member Kate Fox has assisted in the role of 

recording secretary, taking minutes of our meetings for 

several years; she would like another person to step 

forward and assume this volunteer position. 

Board members whose terms end this June are 

Jessica Adams, Andrew Healy, Lynn Marano, and 

Frank Purdy. Frank informed the board that he will not 

run again as he needs to focus on other commitments. 

The other three members intend to stand again for 

reelection. 

DACA’s bylaws allow for additional at-large (non-

term) board members if more volunteers step forward 

to run than the number of offices that are open. 

Please offer your time and talent to this civic 

association. DACA members wishing to become an 

officer or join the board for the term to June 2027 or as 

an at-large member for one year is encouraged to attend 

the annual meeting and put their name forward as a 

candidate in our election on June 9.

 

T 
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Notes and Appreciations

Editors’ Note 

he June issue of Stroll Davidsonville magazine features 

Kaitlin Hall’s interview of Bruce Stein, President of 

DACA. Bruce captured the essence and purpose of DACA to 

“Keep Davidsonville Rural.” He noted several projects 

sponsored by DACA to further this purpose and ongoing 

current issues that require help from Davidsonville residents. 

See page 3 for information on sand and gravel mining; see 

page 4 for scholarship information; and see page 11 for 

information on Stroll Davidsonville and how to receive it. 

Meredith McQuoid-Greason and Gail Enright 

 

Outgoing Corresponding Secretary’s Note  

to David Grabau, Publisher of Stroll Davidsonville 

Dear David— 

A wonderful interview with Bruce Stein! He captured the 

purpose and methods of DACA beautifully! I am so proud of 

him, and I think (no bias there) it may be among your best 

articles! You always do coverage of DACA so generously, and 

DACA’s members who receive 

Stroll really appreciate it. Stroll 

and Villager have different but 

overlapping readerships, and I 

believe they help each other to 

grow. 

Gail 

Davidsonville Area Civic 

Association 

 

 

Kind Words from a Member 

John and I like supporting a scholarship for a Davidsonville 

area student. Thanks for sending me a hard copy of The 

Villager, which I often share with new neighbors. Good 

Job, Meredith. 

Betty 

Many thanks Betty, for your kind words. And MANY more 

thanks for your generous donation to our scholarship fund! 

Meredith 

T 

Catlett’s has supported The Villager since the 1970s! The Frame Shoppe has supported The Villager since 1997! 



April–June 2024 THE VILLAGER Page 3 

Update on Patuxent River Road Sand and Gravel Mining 

ACA learned that the county’s Board of Appeals has 

scheduled public hearings on four dates for the Brandywine 

Aggregates proposal for a new sand and gravel strip mine at 2882 

Patuxent River Road.  

The hearings will be held from 5 pm to 8 pm at the Arundel 

Center, First Floor Council Chambers, 44 Calvert Street, 

Annapolis, MD 21401. For security purposes, attendees will not 

be permitted into the Arundel Center after 6:30 pm. 

The following dates are presently scheduled:  

Wednesday, June 26;  

Tuesday, July 2;  

Wednesday, July 10; and  

Thursday, July 11.  

This is an appeal of the denial of a special exception to allow 

a clay and borrow pit and sand and gravel operation in an RA-

Rural Agricultural District.  

All testimony must be in person, so attendance at the hearing 

is critical. DACA encourages everyone who opposes the proposed 

mine to attend and testify.  

Interested persons are advised to contact the Board of Appeals 

(dbussey@aacounty.org or 410-222-1119) in advance to confirm 

that the hearing(s) will proceed as advertised. As authorized by 

the General Provisions Article Section 3-305(b) of the Open 

Meetings Act, the Board may choose to close a portion of the 

meeting. 

Anyone needing accommodations must contact the office at 

least 7 days in advance. All materials will be made available in 

alternative formats upon request.  

DACA Community Meeting to Share Your Opinions  

and Learn from Others About this Matter 

 

n advance of the Board of Appeals hearings, DACA will hold 

a community meeting for all who are interested in learning what 

this is all about and the latest information we have to share. 

DACA would also like to hear the opinions of all interested 

parties, especially those who live on Patuxent River Road, 

Rossback Road, and Governors Bridge Road near the site at 2882 

Patuxent River Road. 

Monday, June 10, 2024, 8:00 pm 

Scouts Building 

Davidsonville Family Recreation Center 

3789 Queen Anne Bridge Road, Davidsonville 
 
 

~ ~ ~ 
 

So long Spring!  

Happy Summer Everyone! 

Enjoy our patriotic holidays! 

Memorial Day, May 31 

Flag Day June 14 

Juneteenth, June 19 

Independence Day, July 4 

Display your patriotic colors! 

 

  

D 

I 

mailto:dbussey@aacounty.org
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Applications for the 

2024–2025 DACA Scholarship 

he Davidsonville Area Civic Association’s Gail Enright 

Educational Scholarship helps DACA members and their 

dependent children pursue educational training, be it 

academic, technical, agricultural, or professional. The 

scholarship is available to high school seniors and graduates of 

any age. 

Applications for 2024–2025 academic year  

due no later than June 15, 2024, 11:59 pm 

Learn about the scholarship and access the application by 

visiting www.davidsonvillemaryland.org/scholarship. 

The DACA scholarship was established in 2017 through a 

donation by Davidsonville residents Tom and Kris Angelis. 

The fund’s growth depends on the generosity of our 

community. Help us grow the scholarship fund by making a 

check in any amount payable to DACA and write 

“scholarship” in the memo space. Or donate online via the 

Scholarship button on our “Dues, Donations, Payments” page. 

The Davidsonville Area Civic Association (DACA) is a 

tax-exempt 501(c)4 organization recognized by the U.S. 

Internal Revenue Services. Donations to DACA are not tax-

deductible for the donor. 

 
 

 

lease be a Scholarship Angel, one of this group of gen-

erous supporters of DACA’s privately funded scholarship 

program, and help us grow the scholarship fund by donating 

any amount. Either by check payable to DACA and write 

“scholarship” in the memo space. Or donate online via the 

scholarship button on our “Dues, Donations, Payments” page. 

Our Latest Scholarship Angels 

Tom and Kris Angelis**** 

Robert and Ann Bradshaw**** 

Scott Cannon 

Kevin R. Church 

Jennifer and Robert Dorr*** 

Gail Enright** 

Nick Kemp and Kay Osburnsen 

Judy Kienast** 

Betty and John Knupp**** 

Bernie and Mary Lu Lammers 

Elizabeth and Keith Lewnes*** 

Lynn and William Marano 

Patrick Maslar Family Veterinary Clinic 

Richard and Mary Evelyn Mayr 

Meredith McQuoid-Greason** 

Cyndi and Grayson Morgan** 

George Picot and Jean Rock 

Teresa and Hassan Sadeghin**** 

Dr. Carol Samango-Sprouse 

Brian and Melissa Stanton 

Bruce Stein** 

Steve and Debbie Williams 

Marilyn Williamson 
 

** second gift; ***third gift; ****fourth gift 

 
n 2024, to date, many thanks to donors Bernie and Mary Lu 

Lammers; the Tonka Bradley family; Sadeghin family; Martin 

Egna; John R. Church; Gail Enright, and Betty & John Knupp. 

 

T 
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Green Expo 2024 Was a Grand Success! 
 

espite the heavy rain on March 23 that prevented some 

exhibitors and visitors from attending, those who came to 

our event at Homestead Gardens were treated to a plethora of 

environmental treats and info. 

DACA volunteers gave away approximately 550 tree 

seedlings. In addition to the eastern redbuds, white flowering 

dogwoods, red osiers, and witch hazels that DACA ordered from 

the John S. Ayton DNR Tree Nursery in Preston, Maryland, Bud 

Reeves together with Kari Wurth of the MD DNR Forest Service 

surprised us with a gift of about 150 paw paws and other tree 

seedlings to give away as well. DACA is exceedingly grateful to 

MD DNR Forest Service and to Dignity Memorial for sponsoring 

our tree give-away this year. 

Exhibitors who braved wet roads to set up their displays in the 

Expo area at Homestead Gardens included A.A. Co. Farm Bureau, 

A.A. Watershed Stewards Academy, Arundel Rivers Federation, 

Blue Whale EV, Cavanos Perennials, CEPA, Chesapeake Bay 

Adventure Books author Cindy Freland, Dignity Memorial at 

Lakemont Memorial Gardens, GRB Roofing, Harwood 4H Club, 

Londontown Gardens, Master Gardeners of A.A. Co., MD DNR 

Forest Service, Melaleuca, Patuxent Riverkeeper Fred Tutman, 

Red Carpet Remodeling, Scout Troop 454, Smithsonian 

Environmental Research Center, and Unity Gardens. Southern 

High School’s Art Department provided face painting for 

youngsters (and those of us still young at heart). 

DACA extends a BIG thank you to our volunteers, and 

especially to Brian Riddle and Pam Cole Finlay of Homestead 

Gardens for making Green Expo 2024 not only possible but also 

a success! 

 

  

D 

PRIMARY CARE & BEHAVIORAL HEALTH 
Services for all ages 

Three Convenient Locations! 
134 Owensville Road, West River, MD 20778 

6131 Shady Side Road, Shady Side, MD 20764 
5408 Southern Maryland Blvd, Lothian, MD 20711 

 

Accepting MOST insurances 
No insurance? We can Help! 

Translation Services Available Onsite 
Call for an appointment 

Visit us at baycommunityhealth.org 

Behavioral Health 
Phone: (443) 607-1432 

Medical 
Phone: (410) 867-4700 

“No neighbor shall go without needed healthcare” 

Bay Community Health is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization 
All donations are tax deductible 

Follow us 
@baycommunityhc  
 

@baycommunity_hc 

A.A. Co. Executive Steuart Pittman and DACA secretary Gail Enright are 

all smiles, as DACA volunteers Lainagail Greason, Bruce Stein, and 

Andrew Healey look on, and Angie Mattero (right), chief of staff for State 

Delegate Stuart Schmidt, reads a citation. Also pictured at far left are 

DACA volunteers John Zajic and Jess Adams. Photo, M. McQ.-Greason. 
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Patuxent Outdoor Skills Day Camp 2024 

Kayaking – Fishing – Foraging 

 

Plant ID – herb craft – tying knots – swimming –  

outdoor skills – native wildlife ID – animal tracking – 

and more! 
 

Celebrate Nature! 
 

June 10 – 14 

July 15 – 19 

August 19 – 23 

 

Register with 

Patuxent Riverkeeper 

www.paxriverkeeper.org 

17412 Nottingham Road 

Upper Marlboro, MD 20772 

301-276-7913  

C O M P O S T 

$25 per cubic yard loaded 

General Use 

Bulk compost 

Composted horse manure,  

sawdust, and hay 

Quantity discount and  

delivery options available 

Obligation Farm 

Harwood 

410-353-6208 

www.obligationcompost.com 

http://www.paxriverkeeper.org/
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Anne Arundel County  

to Host Five River Days Festivals This Summer 
 

Anne Arundel County is expanding River Days 

to five different locations this summer, providing 

even more families the opportunity to get out on 

the water, celebrate our local rivers, and learn how to protect them. 

Each festival will feature fun activities for all ages, including water 

activities, environmental educators, boat rides, live music, food trucks, 

games, crafts, face painting, county agencies, and more. 

Registration is free and required for entry, as capacity is limited. 

Registration does not include boat ride tickets, which are also free but 

must be reserved separately for a specific time slot. 

Registration for the first River Days festival opens Wednesday, May 

29, 12 pm at aacounty.org/riverdays. Registration for entry and boat ride 

reservations will open one month prior to each event date. Sign up here 

to be notified once registration is open for each event. 

Saturday, June 29, 11 AM – 4 PM 

Smithsonian Environmental Research Center 

647 Contees Wharf Rd., Edgewater, MD 21037 

Registration opens Wednesday, May 29, 

12pm 

Saturday, July 20, 11 AM – 4 PM 

Annapolis Maritime Museum Park 

In partnership with Chesapeake Region 

Accessible Boating and Annapolis Sailing 

School,  

7300 Edgewood Road, Annapolis, MD 21403 

Registration opens Thursday, June 20 at 

12pm 

Sunday, August 11, 11 AM – 4 PM 

West River Center 

5100 Chalk Point Road, West River, MD 20778 

Registration opens Thursday, July 11, 12pm 

 

Sunday, August 25, 11 AM – 4 PM 

Quiet Waters Park 

600 Quiet Waters Park Rd, Annapolis, MD 21403 

Registration opens Thursday, July 25 at 12pm 

Saturday, September 14, 11 AM – 4 PM 

Fort Smallwood Park 

9500 Fort Smallwood Rd, Pasadena, MD 21122  

Registration opens Wednesday, August 14 at 12pm 
 

Questions? These events are hosted by the Office of the County 

Executive. For questions and special accommodations requirements, 

please email riverdays@aacounty.org. Please do not contact the venues 

with questions about River Days. 
 

Hope to see you at River Days! 
  

Ray Alcorn MHIC #49798 
 

 
 

 

410-956-0852 acornreno@gmail.com 240-398-6505 

 

~ Davidsonville Resident for Over 20 Years ~  
Give Me a Call to Experience Why There Is “NO PAIN” When You Buy & Sell with Wayne!!! 

Helping First Time Homebuyers, Military, Downsizing & Upgrading Families Everyday

 

https://u9hhthgbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lGX-v7Gg62mP_ZfhRhnBxGVfHxzDQpz80SfGMlOCKSxgOzJUUCKU9a61pDhmpjIJLj1dSnNWXTIFFTr9Y2m5mylm1gMXUL_qTpaJU4_Mi1b8xlbYv8M_Bfp87PSX-6sHkvSUBuPOskrLMSARmfJx63uS2QU_t9K3&c=R_cdPZcmpkh9fZL1BCKVqQFe-Fw-fRLLGbXKEpZ0XkNypr62Y4arqA==&ch=viL51k5xJ1ASVV_GDtRzZOYM9LpEAlt6sx3YgsnFT6QPGgaOQG8zmQ==
https://u9hhthgbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001lGX-v7Gg62mP_ZfhRhnBxGVfHxzDQpz80SfGMlOCKSxgOzJUUCKU9a61pDhmpjIJrVsIJ5D5H3A1L8SwA1viuEI3cK8fwEa9O49oUeegFctCPv5DGckp89QrH8mgIyZ7kvEhnNoYSdUNttlKi6N-TkLyR0B2Tr2oCzG0OOQWlEQodtV_5tBijUeqLtephEwmC0NCbSXewInvDLotXhm8Z9P2FDFWjqdA10YvYfze634FiKhOK6LdgWDF4-IluFHtjPYbyvTWd7IoPwReX4BWlD8xuxofSJP91ev8OwTDFuYTsqPEi2RTS4pscHPsSvLZZI1z39e0G2hc-MEsYAHkq6oo5cD8sX2WFCSJ7dT7Cdk=&c=R_cdPZcmpkh9fZL1BCKVqQFe-Fw-fRLLGbXKEpZ0XkNypr62Y4arqA==&ch=viL51k5xJ1ASVV_GDtRzZOYM9LpEAlt6sx3YgsnFT6QPGgaOQG8zmQ==
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/38.9017126,-76.5564466/@38.901605,-76.5590668,17z/data=!4m2!4m1!3e0?entry=ttu
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/7300+Edgewood+Rd,+Annapolis,+MD+21403/@38.9619604,-76.4808105,17z/data=!4m9!4m8!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x89b7f614ed370705:0xd517c44299eeeff8!2m2!1d-76.4782356!2d38.9619563!3e0?entry=ttu
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/5100+Chalk+Point+Rd,+West+River,+MD+20778/@38.8299782,-76.5445089,17z/data=!4m9!4m8!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x89b78b78b148390d:0xeeff9cf8b2945fd7!2m2!1d-76.541934!2d38.829974!3e0?entry=ttu
https://www.aacounty.org/recreation-parks/parks/quiet-waters-park
https://www.aacounty.org/locations/fort-smallwood-park
mailto:riverdays@aacounty.org
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Police Shooting Range Community Meeting 

ACA’s president Bruce Stein attended the May 28 meeting. 
Councilwoman Shannon Leadbetter was also in attendance. 

Bruce shares these notable points: 

The location of the new, all indoor range is set. I asked if it 

could be moved further away from the nearest homeowner (400 
feet) and the answer was no due to various land restrictions and soil 

conditions. Also, it seems that some soil swapping is necessary as 

the soil under the construction site is not appropriate to support the 
facility, so some will need to be swapped out for stronger 

supporting soil. 

Noise concerns were addressed. The range building will be 
heavily insulated for noise control and, of course, bullet resistance. 

The estimate given was that at 5 feet away from the outside of the 

building, the noise would be in the range of 45–50 decibels, which 

is about the sound of “quiet conversation” or light rain. This sound 
will attenuate the further away you are. 

Also of concern is the noise from the extensive air-conditioning 

system on the roof. It will be designed to remove all the 
contaminated air (e.g. lead) from the shooting range, filter it to 

remove all the particles (e.g., lead) so that air expelled from the 

facility does not contain any contaminates—it “will be cleaner than 
when it went in,” so no air pollution. The AC units themselves are 

designed to be quiet, and an additional sound-retaining wall will be 

put into place on the roof to further reduce noise from the units. 
The goal is to get it down to a similar level as the noise from the 

range. These AC units will only operate when the range is in use. 

There was a concern expressed about the capability of Queen 

Anne Bridge Road to sustain the traffic of the various dump trucks, 
etc. Other than having to deal with it when/if it happens, basically 

they said they would ask DPW (Department of Public Works) to 

look into it. Apparently various dump trucks are operating on the 
road and causing problems. 

Requests for proposals are being prepared now and will be 

released soon. Estimated start of construction is in 2025. The 
present facility is reported to be in “dilapidated” condition, and it 

would require hundreds of thousands of dollars to bring it up to 

standard. 
 

Southern High School’s FFA Raises Funds to 

Attend State Competition in June 

 

embers of the Future Farmers of America (FFA) 

chapter at Southern High School have been preparing 

for the Maryland state FFA Convention and competition to 

be held June 23–26 at Wisp Resort. Qualifying student 

members will compete in both general and specific aspects 

of farm and agriculture management.  

To raise funds, the club held their annual plant sale at their 

greenhouse the first two Saturdays in May. On offer were an 

abundance of both flowers and starter vegetable sets. 

Pictured above are (from left to right) FFA student members 

Lilly Wineke, Claire Ogilvoe, Rylee Hardesty, Sam Moreland, 

Caroline Harding, Sasha Painter, Katelyn Bullock, and Adam 

Wilson. Photo by Stacy Eckels, club advisor. 

  

D 
M 
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South County Concert Association’s 49th Season, 2024–2025 
 

outh County Concert Association (SCCA) invites the 

community to enjoy a variety of nationally recognized 

artists plus popular local performers. SCCA is a nonprofit 

organization of volunteers dedicated to offering fine music 

and community cultural enrichment. They are committed to 

offering top-quality attractions at a very affordable price. 

A season subscription at $80 per adult admits the ticket 

holder to all concerts below. An individual ticket is $30 at 

the door. Students 18 and under are free. 

For information or to receive a brochure, call 410-956-

4881 or visit www.southcountyconcertassociation.org. 

SCCA’s 2024–2025 Concert Series 

Venue: Southern High School, 4400 Solomons Island Rd. 

(Route 2), Harwood, MD 20776 

[except for Forever Simon & Garfunkel, November 9, at Riva 

Trace Baptist Church, 475 Central Ave., Davidsonville, MD] 

Bachelors of Broadway 
Tuesday, September 24, 2024, 7:30pm 

Jason Lyle Black 
Wednesday, October 23, 2024, 7:30pm 

Forever Simon & Garfunkel 
Saturday, November 9, 2024, 7:30pm 

Junghoon Park: Pianist with Soloist 
Wednesday, March 12, 2025, 7:30pm 

Kim McLean: My Friend Loretta Lynn 
Sunday, April 27, 2025, 3:00pm 

If transportation to attend SCCA evening concerts is 

required, check the box on the subscription form, and SCCA 

will provide a guest card for a driver of your choice. 
 

 
 

A reciprocity agreement allows SCCA subscribers to 

attend the five concerts to be presented by Anne Arundel 

Community Concert Association. 

Expected Venue: Severna Park High School, 

60 Robinson Rd., Severna Park, MD 21146 

Shenandoah Run 

October 2024 

Forever Simon & Garfunkel 
November 2024 

Charm City Junction (Blue Grass) 
January 2025 

Natural Woman: A Tribute to Carol King 
March 2025 

The Hall Sisters, Vocal Quartet 
April 2025 

Great artists, convenient location, outstanding value, and 

community cultural enrichment—all reasons to become a 

subscriber of the South County Concert Association. 

  

S 

http://www.southcountyconcertassociation.org/
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Lance Edwards 

 President 

 

Davidsonville MD 21035 

• AA Co 410.959.9299 / Fax 410.956.9039 

• lance@lancelock.com 
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Contact Information for Our Government Officials 

State District 33 

Sen. Dawn Gile 410.841.3606 dawn.gile@senate.state.md.us 

Del. Andrew Pruski 33A 410.841.3510 andrew.pruski@house.state.md.us 

Del. Stuart Schmidt 33B 410.841.3110 stuart.schmidt@house.state.md.us 

Del. Heather Bagnall 33C 410.841.3406 heather.bagnall@house.state.md.us 
 

Anne Arundel County 

County Executive Steuart Pittman 410.222.1821 expitt99@aacounty.org 

Council District 7 Shannon Leadbetter  410.222.2417 sleadbetter@aacounty.org 

Community Engagement and Constituent Services Director Vincent Moulden 

 410.222.1260 exmoul00@aacounty.org 

Community Engagemt Ofcr Dist 7 Courtney Buiniskis exbuin22@aacounty.org 

Clerk of the Circuit Court Scott Poyer  410.222.1397  

   aaclerkadmin@mdcourts.gov 

AA County Board of Education members 

Gloria Dent, Council District 1  gdent@aacps.org 

Robert Silkworth, Council District 2  rsilkworth@aacps.org 

Corine Frank, Council District 3  clfrank@aacps.org 

Melissa Ellis, Council District 4  mkellis@aacps.org 

Dana Schallheim, Council District 5  dschallheim@aacps.org 

Joanna Bache Tobin, Council District 6   jtobin@aacps.org 

Michelle Corkadel, Council District 7   mcorkadel@aacps.org 

Eric Lin, student member until June 30, 2024 elin@aacps.org 

Superintendent Dr. Mark Bedell  superintendent@aacps.org 

boardoffice@aacps.org   mbedell@aacps.org 

 
The Auxiliary of Anne Arundel Medical Center, 2001 Medical Parkway, 

Annapolis, needs volunteers ages 18 and older, daytime and evening hours, weekdays 

and weekends. Positions include opportunities in patient interaction, customer 

service, and retail assistance. The auxiliary has been serving the hospital since 1944. 

Volunteers are an integral part of AAMC’s mission of providing patient-centered, 

high-quality health care services. Please call the auxiliary office 443-481-5050 to 

volunteer or to request more information. 

STROLL DAVIDSONVILLE
 

troll Davidsonville is dedicated 

to residents of our fair com-

munity and features families and 

individuals who make Davidsonville 

the place we love. It also features an 

occasional piece of local history or 

nostalgic interest. 

 If you are a Davidsonville res-

ident not currently receiving the 

magazine and would like to see it, 

contact Stroll’s publisher, David 

Grabau, david.grabau@n2pub.com, 

who will email you a free PDF. 
 

~ ~ ~ 

 

DACA’s current membership 

 is 268 and growing ~ 

We are small but mighty!  

 

~ ~ ~ 

 

ew to Davidsonville?  

Or still need to renew your 

membership for 2024? Pay dues of 

$20 per person and your voice will be 

amplified by this respected civic 

association in meetings and 

discussions with representatives of 

our county and state government.  

DACA exists to assist by speak-

ing with you and for you. Members 

and guests are welcome to attend our 

monthly board meetings, usually on 

the first Thursday of the month. 

If you have an issue to bring to 

DACA’s attention, contact our 

president, Bruce Stein, to request an 

addition to our agenda.  

Let your voice be heard!  

 

  

S 

N 

mailto:dawn.gile@senate.state.md.us
mailto:andrew.pruski@house.state.md.us
mailto:stuart.schmidt@house.state.md.us
mailto:heather.bagnall@house.state.md.us
mailto:expitt99@aacounty.org
mailto:sleadbetter@aacounty.org
mailto:exmoul00@aacounty.org
mailto:exbuin22@aacounty.org
mailto:aaclerkadmin@mdcourts.gov
mailto:gdent@aacps.org
mailto:rsilkworth@aacps.org
mailto:clfrank@aacps.org
mailto:mkellis@aacps.org
mailto:dschallheim@AACPS.org
mailto:terry.gilleland@aacps.org
mailto:mcorkadel@aacps.org
mailto:elin@aacps.org
mailto:superintendent@aacps.org
mailto:boardoffice@aacps.org
mailto:Mbedell@aacps.org
mailto:david.grabau@n2pub.com
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Vital Volunteers Who Keep DACA Running 

Membership and Advertising Secretary, Margaret Herbers 

Recording Secretary, Kate Fox 

Webmaster and Scholarship Coordinator, Melissa Stanton 

We REALLY appreciate what they do for DACA!!! 

DACA OFFICERS 

Term until June 2024 
President, Bruce Stein  bsteinesq@yahoo.com 

443.254.2259 

Vice President, H. Edward Woods pgchief181@gmail.com 

410.798.0764 

Corresponding Secretary, Gail Enright info@daca-md.org 

410.533.4766 

Treasurer, Brian Stanton brian_stanton63@yahoo.com 

410.608.3462 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Term to June 2024 

Jessica Adams gomps75@gmail.com 410.858.3653 

Andrew Healy andrewjchealy@gmail.com 703.307.5320 

Lynn Marano billandlynnmarano@verizon.net 410.798.6670 

Frank Purdy   

Term to June 2025 

Margie Chase chasemr@yahoo.com 443.883.6425 

Meredith McQ.Greason mrmcquoid@gmail.com 410.533.9923 

Grayson Morgan gbmorgan@hotmail.com 240.393.7470 

John Pereira jennyjohn8484@gmail.com 443.603.6147 

Term to June 2026 

Jeff Bishop jbgansett1@aol.com 410.808.5597 

Kate Fox fox4smith@verizon.net 410.956.4852 

Wayne Reid wayne.reid@c21nm.com 301.775.3776 

John Zajic jmzdaca@gmail.com 410.212.5410 
 

 

 

 

P.O. Box 222, Davidsonville, MD 21035 / info@daca-md.org 

www.daca-md.org and on Facebook 

Bruce Stein, President 410.956.3759 

Meredith McQuoid-Greason, Editor 410.533.2293 

Gail Enright, Editor emerita 410.533.4766 

The Villager will be published at least four times per year (in color 

online; in print, black & white). We invite your written and signed 

contributions of letters, articles, and community notices.  

 

J O I N • D A C A 

I wish to join DACA and receive the VILLAGER.   MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE $20.00 PER PERSON PER YEAR 

My check for $________ is enclosed, payable to DACA for membership for _____ person(s) for ____ year(s).  

ALSO enclosed is my contribution of $_________ to DACA to help with the expenses incurred in maintaining the quality of life 

that brought us to the Davidsonville area and for guiding the growth and development of our community.  

ALSO enclosed is my contribution of $_________ for the Gail Enright Scholarship Fund. 

Mail form and check to DACA, P.O. BOX 222, Davidsonville, MD 21035 -OR- pay via PayPal on DACA’s website. 

Name(s)_________________________________________________ Email__________________________________________ 

Address_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone(s)___________________________________________________ Today’s date_______________________________ 

Your comments, your interests?

 

Homestead Gardens has supported The Villager since 1976! 
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